
                                                                                                 

 

 

Reopening – Important Information 
June 1, 2020 
 

To ensure safety, we ask all staff & members to: 
 

• MASK ARE REQUIRED TO ENTER LOBBYS 
• HAND SANITIZER UTILIZATION 
• AVOID CLOSE CONTACT – Please maintain social distance in our facilities by allowing 6 feet of space 

between yourself and others. Please no hugs or other exchanges that could jeopardize our collective 
health.   

• COVER COUGHS & SNEEZES – Remember to always cover your mouth and nose with a tissue when you 
cough or sneeze or use the inside of your elbow. Throw used tissues in the trash and wash your hands. 

• CLEAN & DISINFECT– We will continue to follow proper cleaning protocol of our facilities, electronics 
and soft surfaces. 

• STAY HOME WHEN ILL– Stay home if you are feeling ill and use our many remote banking options 
instead. 
 
We’re committed to being responsive to the needs of our members and staff as we cautiously transition 
back to usual business operations June 1. We’ll keep you informed via our website at www.wesla.org  and 
on Facebook, Instagram & Twitter if further changes in protocol are required. Should you have any specific 
concerns, please contact us at 318-687-8700 or via email at wesla@wesla.org   
 
Thanks for your patience and cooperation throughout these uncertain times.  
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